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THE PRIME MINISTER 1 February 1984
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Thank you for your message of 25 January

about your intention to proceed with the

development of a manned space station programme.

This is an exciting development. Our people

look forward to seeing Mr. Beggs when he visits

London.
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10 DOWNING STREET

The President of the United States of America.


